WHAT ABOUT MASKS?
The CDC states that fully vaccinated people can now safely remove their masks in a
congregational setting. We are no longer requiring masks to be worn on campus or at
FPC gatherings, however, masks are still encouraged. Please be kind and respectful of
each other, mask or no mask.

WHAT ABOUT SOCIAL DISTANCING?
Social distancing is no longer required at FPC gatherings. There will be social distancing
sections reserved in both the Great Hall and Sanctuary. If you feel more comfortable in
those sections, we encourage you to use them. We also ask that you be kind and
respectful with each other in regards to all forms of physical distancing, hand shaking,
and hugging. There are many different comfort levels among folks as we move forward
together.

WHAT ABOUT MUSIC? WHEN CAN WE SING TOGETHER AGAIN?
We will slowly begin reintroducing congregational singing into the mix beginning on
June 6, with the hope of gradually increasing the duration and variety as we approach
our Fall Celebration Kick-off on September 12

WHAT ABOUT GROUP SIZE LIMITS?
There is no longer a limit on gathering size, indoors or outdoors. This also means there is
no longer a need for advance registration for worship.

WHAT ABOUT FOOD AND DRINKS?
These are now allowed for people to consume responsibly at outdoor gatherings. Food
and drink have been approved for indoor large group gatherings in time for our Fall
Celebration Kick-off on September 12.-

WHAT ABOUT OTHER WORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES?
There are plans for 8 a.m. and monthly Taizé worship services to resume this summer.
(Stay tuned!) Worship on Wednesday (WOW) and our ministries at Community
Crossroads will continue to gather with the same guidelines as the Penn Street campus.
We will continue to livestream the 11 a.m. worship service each Sunday at
fpcfw.org/livestream.

WHAT ABOUT CHILDCARE?
We are currently working on getting FPC’s childcare fully staffed and operational. Our
hope is to have this reopened as soon as we can safely and logistically make this
happen.

For further guidance on gatherings, please visit the CDC website:
https.//www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/daily-life-coping/participate-in-activities.html



